HEADQUARTERS
7706 AMERICAN FORCES NETWORK COMPANY
UNITED STATES ARMY, EUROPE

APO 757 US ARMY

2l March 1953

Mr, Kermit Geary
R,F,D, # 2
Walnutport
Pennsylvania

Dear Li stener:

We thank you for your letter to the American Forces Network, in which
you request verification of your report of reception of AFN-Munich, 548 ke,
on 26 January 1953.

This letter attests to the correctness of your report, as verified by
a check of the program schedule of the station concerved.

Sincerely yours,




